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Dear Parents, 
 
 I am really excited that your child has decided to join the band at E.D. White next year. 
You will be receiving another letter from me in a few weeks with a lot of information about 
band camp and summer rehearsals.   
 In order to get a head start on next year, give your child an opportunity to learn a little 
bit, and have some fun before the summer, I invite them to attend a marching and playing 
clinic on Saturday, May 13, 2023, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in the E.D. White band room.   

Student band leaders and I will teach basic fundamentals of marching such as how to 
hold the instrument, proper body posture, etc.  If your child plays tuba, French horn, baritone 
or percussion, we will have instruments available at school.   

Please have your child wear comfortable clothing, shorts, t-shirt, and tennis shoes.  
The colorguard will also have tryouts the same day.  Your child’s attendance is not mandatory; 
however, it is strongly recommended.  The clinic is a great opportunity for students to learn 
and meet some of the current band leaders and have some fun. 
 I look forward to seeing your child on May 13th. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 446-8486 ext. 161 or ldaigle@htdiocese.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lana W. Daigle 
Cardinal Music Director 
 
If your child will not join band next year, please notify me as soon as possible so that 
your child’s class schedule can be corrected. 
 


